
Jefferson County, Illinois 

EARLY VOTING NOTICE 

Consolidated General Election - April 4, 2017 

 

EARLY  VOTING  at our temporary polling place, the County Clerk's Annex Office, 100 

South 10th Street, Room 105A, Mt. Vernon, Illinois, will begin on Thursday, February 

23, 2017 (if ballots are available), and continue until Monday, April 3, 2017, from 8:00 

a.m. until 4:15 p.m., Monday thru Friday, plus Saturdays, March 25th and April 1, 2017, 

from 8:00 a.m. until 12 noon. 

 

Illinois State Law prohibits anyone who votes Early from also voting at the polls in 

person on Election Day, unless the absentee ballot is surrendered to the Election Judges. 

 

All early voted ballots will be processed prior to and on Election Day, but will not be 

counted until after the polls close on Election Day. 

 

For more information about absentee voting: 

1)  Connie Simmons, County Clerk & Recorder, at 244-80-20 Ext. 3, Option 2, between  

8 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday thru Friday. 

2) County's web site (www.jeffersoncountyillinois.com) - County Info tab - 2017 

Election. 

3)  Illinois State Board of Elections web site (www.elections.il.gov). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Please publish as block legal on 2/16; 2/23; 3/2; 3/9; 3/16; 3/23 and 3/30.) 


